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August 2016 Newsletter 

 
IMPORTANT NEWS - Three in a Row 

 

At our next meeting on the 19th August, as an experiment, each player will be 
offered the opportunity of performing up to THREE tunes in a row with the 

backing band or to backing tracks instead of our usual two. 
  

 
Our July Club Meeting 

 
Last month saw the return of The Silver Shadows and it was great to see Chris 

Kenward back on the drums. They opened up the evening with a good range of 
Shadows tunes after which our club players played their first round of numbers. 

It was a very good evening with 16 players and a packed club full of people 
enjoying the evening. 

 
The Players 

 

Steve Deeds played Spring is Nearly Here and The Boys 
Mike Gladwell played Telstar and Tonight 

Bob Withrington played The Stranger and Sacha 
Peter Netley played Peace Pipe and Riders in the Sky 

Stuart Best played The Savage and Mustang 
Alan Tarrant played Theme for Young Lovers and Wonderful Land 

Mike Norris played Blue Sea, Blue Sky, Blue Me and I Dreamed there was no War 
John Bell played Polaski and Cosy 

John Clarke played Don't Cry for me Argentina and Dance On 
Don Crisp (Eastbourne Shadows Club) played Shindig and sang Move It 

John Cade played Dawn Patrol and Atlantis 
Robin Surridge played Main Theme and Shadoogie 

Tony Read played The Miracle and Return to The Alamo 
Stuart Osbourne played Man of Mystery and FBI 

Paul White played South of the Border and Dance On! 

Dave, Barry & Teresa played and sang Heart Beat and It's so Easy to Fall in Love 
 

Jean Juden 
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  Tony Read performed “The Miracle” 
 

 

 

Don Crisp from Eastbourne Shadows Club singing & playing Move It! 
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             On a night off from playing with Breakthu’ Peter Netley struts his stuff! 
 

Guitar Raffle 
 

Jean Juden has very kindly donated Steve’s Yamaha Pacifica Guitar to be raffled 
at our September meeting to raise some much needed funds for the Surrey 

Shadows Club. We are grateful to Jean for her most generous offer.

 
 
 

 
 

Future 2016 Club Dates 
 

16th September  -  21st October  
 

18th November - 16th December 


